
 

 

 
Bloomfield City Council Meeting 

Regular Session 

July 19, 2021 at 6:30pm 

 

 

Council members present were: Pat Wilson, Tim Clary and Cecil Haley.  

Robin Northern, city attorney, was also present.  Donna Deardorff was 

absent.  Mayor Aslin called the meeting to order.  The meeting was opened 

with the Pledge of Allegiance followed by a moment of silence. 

 

Public Comments: Members of the park board were on hand to inform 

council they dismissed their part-time park attendant. 

 

Greg Bell of Smith & Co. stated that the paving project was complete.  

Project went over budget by $3932.60. 

 

 

Consent Agenda: Ald. Clary moved and second by Ald. Wilson to approve 

the consent agenda.  Motion passed 3-0 vote.   

 

 

Unfinished Bus: none 

 

 

 

New Bus Bill #2021-011 AN ORDINANCE AMENDING PARAGRAPH(A) OF SECTION 

380.170, MOTOR VEHICLE LICENSE, OF THE MUNICIPAL CODE OF THE CITY OF 

BLOOMFIELD, MISSOURI.  Read one time and a motion was made by Ald. Wilson 

and second by Ald. Haley to allow a second read.  Motion carried 3-0.  

Read a second time and Ald. Haley moved to approve Bill #2021-011.  Ald. 

Wilson second the motion.  Ayes – 3, Nays – 0.  

 

Ald. Haley moved to have the City apply for funding from the CDBG-CV 

grant.  Ald. Clary second.  Motion passed 3-0. 

 

DPS Director Dew stated that he had received several complaints of dogs 

being at the park unleashed, or the owners not cleaning up after their 

dog(s), or vicious dogs.  Council will review similar ordinances 

pertaining to dogs at the park from other cities and discuss again at the 

August meeting. 

 

Justin Bell was given council approval to check on pricing and grant 

availability in replacing the water department’s Ford F250. 
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Other Matters: Discussion on paving certain areas at the park was put on 

hold until the August meeting. 

 

 

With nothing further to discuss, Ald. Clary moved to adjourn.  Ald. Wilson 

second.  Motion passed 3-0. 

 

 

 

 

Minutes recorded by: ____________________________ 

                     Kari Standley, City Clerk 


